
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Monday 11th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to watch the KS2 Carol Concert at St Faiths Church on 
Friday 15th December. The concert will begin at 6.00pm but we ask if children can 
arrive at 5.50pm. The concert will last approximately 45minutes and we ask that an 
adult accompanies all children. 
 
The children have worked really hard learning the carols and are looking forward to 
performing them to you. Please see the bottom of the letter for a map and directions 
to St Faiths. 
 
 
St.Faith’s Church, 
62 Red Post Hill, 
London SE24 0BZ 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Benjamins 
Deputy Headteacher 

Bessemer Grange Primary School 

www.bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 

Address: Dylways, London, SE5 8HP 

Tel: 020 7274 2618/7274 2520 Fax: 020 7924 0858 

E-Mail: office@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Ms Sarah Beard 

Head of School: Mrs Elizabeth Whitehead 

 


